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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of the spring term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 

for your continued support and partnership. It has been a busy and productive few months, 

and we are proud of the efforts and achievements of our students across all year groups. 

We would like to wish all of our families a peaceful and restful Easter break. We hope this 

time brings you the chance to relax and spend some quality time together. 

 

Key Dates for the Summer Term 

 

The summer term begins on Monday 28 April. A full list of term dates and upcoming events 

can be found on our school website: www.thehartschool.org.uk .  

 

Uniform and Appearance Standards 

 

As we prepare for the start of the new term, we kindly remind all parents and carers to 

ensure students return to school in full, correct uniform and in line with our appearance 

expectations. 

 

Please note that cosmetic enhancements such as fake nails, fake tan, and false eyelashes 

are not permitted. These must be removed before the first day back, and we ask that any 

appointments needed to support this are booked in during the break. 

 

We appreciate your support in helping us maintain high standards and a focus on learning 

from day one. 

 

Thank you again for your ongoing support. We wish you and your family a very happy 

Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachael Sandham 
Principal 
 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/communication/news-and-events/calendar-of-events

